

ISTITUTO DI GENETICA UNIVERSITÀ DI PAVIA VIA SANT'EPIFANIO, 14 PAVIA May 20, 1963

Dr. R.H. McCauley
Executive Secretary
Genetics Training Committee
Division of General Medical Sciences
National Institute of Health
Dept. of Health, Education and
Welfare, Public Health Service
B e t h e s d a 14. Md.

Dear Dr. McCauley,

sometime ago I corresponded with you on the possibility of obtaining a training grant but I did not pursue the matter further for various reasons. I am now in a better position than before to make this application, but I am afraid the application forms and instructions which you sent me in 1961 are out of date.

I would be grateful if you could send me a new set of research training grant application forms and informational material.

Yours sincerely

L.L. Cavalli-Sforza
Professor of Genetics